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May 21, 2018 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Monroe County Road Commission has contracted with E. R. Zeiler Excavating, Inc. 
for the Storm Sewer and Road improvements in the Indian Acres subdivision.  
 
Starting June 4th you will experience intermittent road closures during the day and 
throughout the project area.  Indian road will be closed to through traffic from Sterns Rd 
to Apache Trail.  The closure of Indian Rd will be in-place for nearly the entire length of 
the project, so all residents that normally use this roadway will need to seek an alternate 
route.  Additionally, Apache Trail will be closed to through traffic from Indian Road to the 
west for a period of time.  Residents with driveways within these areas of Apache Trail 
and Indian Road will have access to their homes at all times with the exception of 
daytime work in their immediate area.  Affected residents will be notified on an as 
needed basis as to any changes to their individual access point. 
 
If you have questions or concerns please email them to astreicher@erzeiler.com.  
Please put “Indian Acres SAD” in the subject line and we will add you to the email list 
when we send out updates on the project. 
 
Your patience and cooperation during this improvement to your community is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
E. R. Zeiler Excavating, Inc. 
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